
 
My name is Jennie Semple – I reside at 13 Watties Track. I made a further submission in 
relation to the proposed rezone at  Atley Road in Arthurs Point.   I will be speaking to my 
further submission made in April 2022.  But wanted to also add the following for panel 
consideration:   
 
 
I would invite you to please click onto the following you tube links to get an idea of the vista 
and landscape that is so important to me and my family. These are very short clips of just a 
few minutes but will give the panel an idea of the ONL landscape from my perspective that 
ought to be preserved. You can copy and paste them into the search function on the you tube 
website. I would be grateful if these could be shown to the panel before I speak: 
 
 
https://youtu.be/5FYol8CtMPk 
 
https://youtu.be/4og73PVlTuE 
 
https://youtu.be/y7Wm_V3LiNY 
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